
Berry Elementary 

SDMC Meeting Minutes 

September 24, 2020 

 

 

Meeting was held virtually.  Members of the SDMC committee introduced themselves. Health and safety 

measures were discussed.  The plan of reopening and precautions were reviewed.  Discussed how social 

distancing and PPE will be required.  Parents will be deciding if they want virtual or face to face.  Testing 

taking place are BOY TEA, BOY Renaissance, BOY Running Records, and BOY ELD testing.  Dates were 

discussed.  Berry 2020-2021 School Improvement Plan was reviewed and discussed.  The SDMC 

committee approved the School Improvement Plan.  No other concerns were brought up or discussed.  


